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Hi everyone— the sun is shining at last! 

 It’s fantastic to be out enjoying the fresh air and enjoying the 
long-awaited sunshine. Recent off site activities have included 
trips to Monkey World, Paultons Park and Wimborne Model Vil-

lage. Extraordinary outings continue to be checked with parents/
carers. 

 

We have been making some further improvements to our site. We have completed 
the development of a lovely accessible outdoor space behind the new senior building. 
Thank you to Friends of Beaucroft PTA for purchasing a new swimming pool cover. 

Take care and enjoy half term! 
 

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Dates for the diary: 

Week Beginning 21st June: Reports home during this week 
& Parents’ Consultation Evenings 

June 26th: Year 11 and 14 leavers day 
(details to follow) 

June 28th: INSET day (no children in 
school) 

June 29th—July 16th—transition weeks in September 
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Track and Trace  

As with previous holidays, it is important 
that we know if any of our pupils test posi-
tive for Covid 19 during their time away 
from school. This is to enable us to com-
plete vital Track and Trace procedures to 
limit the likelihood of further transmission.  

Please let us know ASAP should your child 
test positive via the dedicated email: 

covid@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk  

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Message from Parent Support Team: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
At last! It looks like we can finally 
meet – and drink coffee – face to 
face! We are so looking forward to 
seeing you.  
 
As many of you will know, this provides a great oppor-
tunity to meet with other parents, share ideas and us 
to support you and your families. Within the Parent 
Support Group government guidelines, we are able to 
meet inside but of course still need to remain socially 
distanced. We would love to see you.  
 
Once we know who is interested, we will send out 
dates and times for June and July. (Tuesdays, Thurs-
days or Fridays)  Please email Mandy or Catherine if 
interested. 
 
We are both looking forward to catching up with you 
all soon. 
 

Many thanks  

Mandy & Catherine  

m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 
c.ephgrave@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 


